
LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF NORTH TONAWANDA 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

758 ERIE AVENUE 

 

PROPOSED CHANGES TO THE CITY’S SANITATION PROGRAM 

 

 

A public hearing will be held on March 10, 2020 at 6:00 PM in the Common Council 

chambers located at City Hall, 216 Payne Avenue, North Tonawanda, New York 14120 to 

discuss the City’s sanitation program.  The primary focus will be proposed changes to bulk 

item collection, commercial and multi-residential participation, and weekly set out 

requirements.  We will also discuss enforcement and fines for violations.  More detailed 

information regarding the project will be presented at the hearing.  Residents who cannot 

attend the hearing are welcome to express their ideas by calling the Public Works Office at 

716-695-8585 or in writing to the Superintendent, Department of Public Works, 758 Erie 

Avenue, North Tonawanda, NY 14120.  

 

 

 
 


